
       

 

National High Speed Rail Corporation Limited 
(A Joint Sector Company of Government of India and Participating State Governments) 

Date: 27.10.2017 

Notice 
 

This is for information of all concerned that the Expression of Interest (EOI) published by 
National High Speed Rail Corporation Limited in newspaper (Hindustan Times, 22nd Oct 2017) 
and on company’s website www.nhsrcl.in for “Project Management System Development & 
Monitoring services and Document & Drawing Control services for the Mumbai - 
Ahmedabad High Speed Railway Project” is hereby CANCELLED & withdrawn with immediate 
effect.  

 

For and On Behalf of  

National High Speed Rail Corporation Ltd. 

 


